From: Angel Ayala <net2000man@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 8:18:31 AM

To: Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer
<PBoyer@azleg.gov>;Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;David Gowan
<dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston
<dlivingston@azleg.gov>;].D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg gov>;Tyler Pace
<TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers
<WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita <mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>

Subject: Thank You Honorable Senators, Please Keep Fighting For Us!

On behalf of We The People of the United States of America, thank you all for fighting for our election integrity and the audit
of the Great State of Arizona's election of November 3rd, 2020. We very much want to have Jovan Pulitzer conduct the audit
and we have the utmost confidence in his ability to conduct this audit in a fair and impartial manner.

Kindly disregard the political games that the Democrats continue to play regarding this election. In their own words, this was
the most secure election in history, so conducting this audit should do nothing more than prove that position in the
affirmative, should it not? Thus, they should have no cause for concern moving forward, unless they fear something untoward
might be uncovered.

Thank you for seeing this through and keep fighting for us. May God Bless You All, and Thank You for your service!

Angel Ayala Jr.
Putnam County, NY USA
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